LOVE LOCAL

A BUSY SUMMER AT THE
OAK-TREE SCHOOLS
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Oaklands School Sports Day

¢ take a look at the Summer Term highlights

at the Oak-Tree Group of Schools - four

local independent schools in the Epping

Forest area that take pride in the wealth of
opportunities they provide.

In addition to the classroom-based learning, the Summer
Term is filled with extra-curricular activities, educational visits,
sports and performances.

At Braeside School in Buckhurst Hill, Junior pupils and
parents are still talking about the fantastic afternoon they
spent celebrating the Queen’s 90th birthday with an afternoon
‘high tea, traditional British party games and a sing-a-long
concert for parents and children to join in with British songs.
Many trips have been taking place too and some of the
Seniors recently experienced an interesting visit to the Palace
of Westminster. Gillian Haddon, Headmistress says, “Our
pupils work very hard throughout the year and it is lovely to
reward them with these additional extra-curricular
opportunities”.

At Epping’s Coopersale Hall, pupils recently put on two
fantastic performances of Shakespeare’s “The Tempest’. With
the challenging script and ambitious production; the pupils
performed, acted, danced and sang confidently to large
audiences of families and friends. Headmistress Kaye Lovejoy
places particular importance on the extra-curricular
programme and comments, “Our children are continually
exposed to new experiences and opportunities as we
encourage them to develop a variety of interests and try new
activities. We provide around 40 clubs and activities at school
and they enjoy learning new skills”.

At Normanhurst School in North Chingford, pupils in

Braeside Pupils celebrate the Queen’s birthday

Years 5 to 7 have recently returned from their residential
outdoor pursuits trip to Grosvenor Hall in Kent, where they
ook part in activities such as high-wire rope climbing and zip
wires. Claire Osborn, Headmistress, says “This has been such
a busy term academically and our pupils have been studying
hard for their end of term curricular assessments. It has been
really good to extend their learning through the wealth of
opportunities outside of the classroom that the school
provides. From the Sports Day at Lee Valley Athletics Centre
to the trips to the Globe, Olympic Park and a local mosque,
this is a very busy term”.

As well as providing a busy term of activities such as a trip
to Paradise Park, a circus skills workshop and a fun summer
fete, pupils at Loughton’s Oaklands School have also been
preparing for a very ambitious production of ‘Peter Pan’ at
Lopping Hall in Loughton. Headmistress Cheryl Macnair
comments, “We provide a range of extra-curricular activities
to develop our pupils’ creativity outside the classroom and I'm
delighted to see them flourish. Of coutse, the education in the
classroom is extremely important, but so too ate the
opportunities to take part in the many trips, sports days and
performances, which all enhance our pupils’ educational
experiences”.

The Summer Term sees sports days for pupils of all ages at
each school and the children are encouraged to compete for
their Houses whilst cheered on by families and friends. The
annual Prize Days are excellent opportunities to celebrate the
pupils’ numerous successes. l
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More information about the extra-curricular activities can
be seen at www.oaktreeschools.co.uk.



